
SEVEN SISTERS COMMUNITY COUNCIL
 

      
       Notice of Conclusion of Audit and Right to Inspect the Annual Return

		    Annual Return for the year ended 31st March 2015.

		      Section 29 of the Public Audit (Wales) Act 2004

Accounts and Audit (Wales) Regulations 2005 (SI 2005/368) as amended by the Accounts and Audit (Wales) (Amendment) Regulations2010 (SI 2010/683)



1.	The  audit of accounts for the Seven Sisters Community Council  for the  year 	ended 31st March 2015 has been concluded.

2.	The Annual  Return is  available for  inspection by  any local government elector for  the  area of  the Seven Sisters Community  Council  on application to :- 
		
	Mrs. L. Oliver, Clerk to the Council, 
	Brodawel, 
	Onllwyn Road, 	
	Coelbren,  
	Neath 
	SA10 9NS.
	
	Please telephone 01639 700525 or email linoliver@btinternet.com for an 	appointment when any local government elector may make copies of the 	Annual Return.

3.	Copies will be provided to any local government elector on payment of £1
	for each copy of the Annual Return

	Mrs. L. Oliver, clerk to the Council

	18th September 2015  











     





























						

